
Two Additions to Deputy Chief Executive Report – 12 December 2024 

 

1. Recommendations from Te Roopuu Ahi Kaa Meeting – 10 December 2024 

At the Te Roopuu Ahi Kaa Meeting on 10 December 2024 the komiti discussed applications to 
the Marae Development Fund and agreed to request funding for two applications – from 
Opaea Marae and Kauangaroa Marae: 

“Resolution 

That the Komiti does allocate $15,000 funding to Opaea Marae and requests the Chief 
Executive submit a formal recommendation for Council’s consideration of this request.  

Resolution  

That the Komiti does allocate $15,000 funding to Kauangaroa Marae and requests the Chief 
Executive submit a formal recommendation for Council’s consideration of this request.” 

These two recommendations are now provided to Council for their consideration. Refer to 
Recommendations 3 and 4.  

 

Recommendation 3: 

That Council agrees with the Recommendation from Te Roopuu Ahi Kaa and approves the 
allocation of $15,000 funding to Opaea Marae from the Marae Development Fund. 

Recommendation 4: 

That Council agrees with the Recommendation from Te Roopuu Ahi Kaa and approves the 
allocation of $15,000 funding to Kauangaroa Marae from the Marae Development Fund. 

 

2. Welcome to the District Signs  

A staff project has been underway to replace the old welcome to the district signs on the 
district boundaries. Designs were developed in-house and previously sent out to elected 
members. They were then presented to the Community Boards and Community Committees 
where feedback was given to staff and minor changes were made following that feedback.  

Funding for the signs is provided in operational budgets and Council staff will be undertaking 
the installation, with the appropriate traffic management requirements, and consents are not 
required. Consultation has occurred with NZTA, where no issues were raised. The revised 
designs were presented to the Executive Leadership Team and the next stage is to provide 
them to Council for their information. A copy of the final designs is attached. 



District Entrance Signs  
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Current Entrance Signs



Other District Signs



Billboard Concept Mangaweka

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei
Billboard Concept Kuripapango

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei



Billboard Concept Vinegar Hill

Billboard Concept Bulls

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei



Billboard Concept Taihape

Billboard Concept Otara Road/Ohingaiti Entrance 

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei



Billboard Concept  Whangaehu

Billboard Concept Kakariki Road Entrance

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome



Billboard Concept Other Option

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei

Kia ora ~ Welcome

rangitīkei



Billboard Concept Reverse Options

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

A B

C D



Billboard Concept Reverse Options

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

Ka kite anō
See you again

E F

G H


